
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

LAW ENFORCEMENT ASSISTANCE ADMINISTRATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20531 

OFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATION 

December 31, 1979 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 	21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This office has just received a copy of your June 5, 

1977, letter that cites your request for copies of 

all U.S. Department of Justice records that concern 

you or your activities. This is to inform you that 

the Law Enforcement Assistance Administration has 

no record of having received a copy of this letter 

on any earlier occasion. Furthermore, as LEAA does 

not operate any law enforcement program, it keeps 

no records of any persons who are involved in such 

activities. In fact, it has no records concerning 

individuals other than those who have had official 

relations with LEAA's grant programs. Please 

advise this office if you have participated in any 

LEAA-funded activities. 

Sinc rely, 

colm Barr 
Director of Public Information 
LEAA Freedom of Information Act Officer 


